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Dear Colleagues:

The Red Mass was a great success. Almost 200 people came to honor
Justice Timothy A. Reardon. Ed Nevin gave a grand introduction which
reminded us all why Tim is such a deserving honoree.

Our speaker for November is Father Tomas E. Buckley, S.J., Professor
of Modern Christian History, Jesuit School of Theology at Berkeley who will
be speaking on “Vatican II: Forty Years Later”. The lunch is on November
17, 2005 at Noon in the Banker’s Club of the Bank of America Building,
555 California Street, San Francisco. Please remember to invite your pastor
to the luncheon as it is our annual Pastor’s Lunch where the Society treats the
pastors to lunch as thanks for all their hard work and dedication.

Our annual membership meeting and Christmas lunch is scheduled for
December 8, 2005 at Noon in the Banker’s Club. Mass will take place at
11:30 a.m. with lunch to follow. As is our tradition, our essay contest winner
will read the winning essay at the lunch. The essay this year asks the students

to answer the question of how to convince young people to return to the
Church.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005, the Jesuit School of Theology at

Beéfkeley is presenting a lecture and theological discussion as part of its

Theology in the City. Alejandro Garcia-Rivera, Associate Professor of
Systematic Theology, will be discussing “Who Designs? Theology in the
Evolution and Intelligent Design Debate”. The lecture begins at 6:00 p.m. at
the World Trade Club, One Ferry Plaza, San Francisco, followed by a
reception. The event is free. All St. Thomas More Society members are
welcome. If you wish to attend, please contact Steve Walker by November 10,

2005 at (415) 768-4576 or sgwalker@bechtel.com.



As always, if you have any questions about any of the scheduling or
topics or other events taking place with the Society, you can check our website

at: Www.stthomasmore—sf.org.

I look forward to seeing you in November.
Sincerely,

E. Gerard Mannion
President

Please note the price increase to $35.

Please reserve places at $35 per person ($15 for law students) for the
Society luncheon on November 17, 2005. My check, payable to the St.
Thomas More Society, for is enclosed.

Member Name:
Phone Number: E-Mail;

Pastor’s Name:

Please mail to: Terrence J. Coleman
Treasurer-St. Thomas More Society
c/o Pillsbury & Levinson, LLP
600 Montgomery Street, 31% Floor
San Francisco, California 94111

Or e-mail to: Judy Behr at jbehr@pillsburylevinson.com

If you RSVP by e-mail please bring your check to the lunch. Because of
the increases in lunch costs, we have had to adopt a policy that any no-shows
will be billed.

I’d like to sponsor a law student, today’s speaker, or our chaplain.
Enclosed is an additional

Please reserve by November 14, 2005




